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Item 19:  P&S Gallagher – Cemetery Registrar 

Due to the sad and untimely death of Matthew Gallagher in December 2019, the 

question of who will act as the Cemetery Registrar has arisen.  Following a meeting with 

Pat Gallagher and Shayne Hilbourne to discuss this, Pat Gallagher has offered to take 

over this role for the foreseeable future. 

Pat brings a wealth of experience and knowledge to this role and seeks Cuckfield Parish 

Council’s approval of this proposal. 

Once confirmed, updated paperwork will be prepared to reflect this change. 


